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Dear OLQH Families, 

It’s hard to believe we have reached the halfway point in the school year and have  

completed our third grading term, Hex 3. This milestone is a wonderful opportunity to talk 

with your child about their progress and experiences. If you have any questions, concerns, 

or commendations, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your child’s teacher. A strong  

parent-teacher partnership will help your child finish the school year on a positive note! 

Our focus on the virtue of prudence continues. Students are learning that prudence helps 

them to know what is right according to God’s law and to act accordingly. 

Here are some ways you can help your children grow in the virtue of prudence: 

 Teach them the standards God has revealed through His Word, including the Ten  

     Commandments and the Beatitudes. 

 Encourage them to pray when making decisions. 

 Remind them to ask, “What would Jesus do?” when they are unsure about what is right 

or wrong. 

Thank you for your continued support in fostering both the academic and spiritual growth 

of our students. 

Blessings, 

Ms. Shelley L. Bruley  

 
Please pray for the  

following people: 

Richard Sedall 
The Pupolz Family 

Dates to Remember 

JANUARY 

13—Late Start Monday 

        Beginning of Hex 4 

14—Children’s Mass 9 am (Mrs. Allison) 

17—Report cards come home 

        Birthday Breakfast (January/July) 

        All School Rosary 3:10 pm 

20—NO SCHOOL 

21—Children’s Mass  9 am (Jacoby) 

24—Royal Spirit Wear Day 

“And going into the house, they saw the child with Mary his mother, and they fell down and worshiped him.  
Then, opening their treasures, they offered him gifts, gold, frankencense and myrrh—Matthew 2:11 
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We will celebrate  
family Masses  
on the following date: 

 
Friday,  April 25 at 2:30 pm 
    

   ALL ARE WELCOME TO JOIN US! 

Royal Parent News  

 

Next Bingo Date: Sunday, Jan. 19  at 1 pm 
 
Next Meeting Date:  Wed. Feb. 5  at 6 pm 

ACS Board of Directors  - Spring Meeting 2025 

All ACS families are invited to attend our Board of Directors meeting on: 

Wednesday, February 5 at 4:30 pm in the AHS/AMS Library 

Wisconsin Parental Choice Program updates and  

reminder of enrollment process for WPCP 

Please contact Kerry Meinel to reserve your seat:   

715-422-0901 or e-mail:  kmeinel@assumptioncatholicschools.org 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 2025 
 

JANUARY 27—JANUARY 31, 2025 

 

Save the Date 

Barn Dance 
Assumption High School . Campus Ministry 

Saturday, February 22, 2025 

Music, food, bags, and family fun! 
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January 2025 Edition 

Happy New Year, music families! I hope you had a joyful holiday season! I am excited 

for all the musical adventures ahead in 2025.  Here is a glimpse at what the students 

will be working on this month. 

In 4K music it’s all about snow, snow, snow! This month we will be singing songs about  

snowmen, snow, and penguins! We might even sneak in a song or two about elephants 

too! Ask your child about Melody the Elephant! The children love to sing to her!  

In kindergarten music students will focus on preparing to read rhythms through word 

rhythms, as well as accompany the story “The Snowy Day” with instruments and sing-

ing. We will also reinforce the different types of voices we use: singing, shouting, speak-

ing, whispering, etc. 

In first grade music the students started clapping the rhythm of the day to reinforce 

rhythm reading skills. They also learned to create word rhythms and accompany a sto-

ry called “The Snowy Day” with instruments to create a soundscape.  

In second grade music the students continue to improve upon their melodic and rhyth-

m i c  

reading skills. We will be working more with playing instruments this month as well. 

This month the students will learn “Alleluia! Give the Glory” and “Abba Father” to sing 

for Masses. We will also talk about our featured composer, Ludwig van Beethoven. He 

wrote so many famous pieces of music and the students are having fun listening to and 

playing along with it all! 

As always, feel free to reach out if you have any questions or would like more infor-

mation about what we're working on in class.  

 
January 6th 
m a r k e d  
Epiphany Day, 
w h i c h  

commemorates the visit of 
the Three Kings to the Christ 
Child.  Father Guanella said a 
special blessing on our school 
a n d  m a r k e d  e a c h  
classroom so all who  
enter and depart may enjoy 
God’s blessing. 
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Oliver has joined the 1 million word club! 

Olivia read 100 books.  Christian and Mary are Math Masters. 

Liam read 100,000 words.  Hayden read 300,000 words, and Owen read 500,000 words. 


